
 

 

 

Message to all Aichi residents 
Calling for preparation for the approaching Typhoon No. 10 (Shanshan) 
 
 

Typhoon No. 10 (Shanshan) is expected to approach the Tokai region around September 1st to 

2nd. It is necessary to be vigilant against potential risks such as landslides, flooding in lowland 

areas, the rise and overflow of rivers, high waves, and strong winds. 

 

We kindly ask all Aichi residents to stay informed about evacuation information provided by 

your local municipalities and to evacuate before the rain and wind intensify, preferably during 

daylight hours. Please make necessary preparations in advance for early evacuation. 

 

Please stay updated with the latest typhoon information and take necessary measures against 

heavy rain, strong winds, and high waves in advance. 

 

There is a possibility of transportation disruptions. Please check for relevant information and 

allow ample time for your activities.  

 

Please refrain from approaching dangerous areas such as swollen rivers and irrigation channels 

for any reason. 

 

August 29, 2024 

 

Disaster Countermeasure Headquarters 

Aichi Prefectural Government 


